
   
   

                                                                               

                          EASTER SERVICES  

                   MAUNDY THURSDAY 7. 30 pm 

                 (AT BRIGHTON UNITING CHURCH)  

                         Seacliff Uniting Church 

                         GOOD FRIDAY 9. 30 am 

                      EASTER SUNDAY  9. 30 am 

     
11 Jesus entered Jerusalem and went into the temple courts. He 

looked around at everything, but since it was already late, he went 

out to Bethany with the Twelve.                                                        

Mk.11: 11 
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                           What’s On this week  
Lenten Studies 10.30am 30th Mar., 2pm. Thurs. 1st Apr. 
TakeUs2 Tonight                                             6pm. 28th March 
Yarn Sisters                                        10am Thursday 1st April 

                                  What’s News   
Centenary Celebrations - 1 
 Our Centenary Celebrations are now only 8 weeks away! On the 
program for Saturday afternoon from 1:00pm to 4:00pm there will 
be a ‘Walk Around Church and Heritage Listed Buildings’ for our 
visitors. We are looking for volunteers who would enjoy chatting to 
people about the history of Fellowship/ Wheatland House and the 
Church during this time.  
Many of our Congregation have some wonderful stories to tell and 
great memories of the Church which they would be happy to 
share. It will mostly be a friendly face to guide people around our 
property. Photo and banner exhibits will be on display during this 
time. Please contact Annette, 0438664100, if you would like to 
join our team of volunteer guides. Thank you.   Annette Craven 
                                         Centenary Celebrations Planning team 
 
Centenary Celebrations - 2 
A small worship team has been formed to coordinate the worship 
celebration for the Sunday but we would like to have your input. 
Do you have any ideas you would like to see incorporated into the 
worship? Are there ways we could conduct the worship that you 
think would be a great way to celebrate? If so, we’d love to hear 
from you. Please pass any of your ideas on to the worship 
coordinating team, Maureen Howland, Max Howland, Viv Winn or 
Gary Stuckey. We have another planning meeting on March 31 so 
if you have any thoughts before then please pass them along. 
(This is a process and it won’t be too late if we don’t have them by 
then but it would be helpful.) 
 Also, if you have any objects lying in a cupboard that have 
significance for Seacliff, especially any that were used in worship 
such as hymn books, Bibles, communion ware, etc., and would be 
willing to lend them, again please see one of the team. 
Thank you, in anticipation of your wonderful ideas. 
                                                        For the team, Gary Stuckey  



  

     
 
TAKE US 2 
TAKE US 2 returns tonight, Sunday 28th March at 6 pm. Annette 
and Geoff taking us on a journey through Egypt, Jordon and 
Turkey, three of the world’s most exciting and amazing 
destinations. Beginning with a simple meal, the presentation 
starts at 6:30pm., supper at 7:30pm, concluding at 8:30pm     
                                                                       Annette and Geoff 
Cogs n Coffee  
12 of us completed the ride which was anti-clockwise around the 
parkland's with coffee at the Velo. The comment was, “Things 
look different when travelling in the opposite direction!” 
Meet at the Warradale shops at 8.30am for next weeks ride. 
                                                                                            Brian 
Yarn Sisters 
The Yarn Sister group will meet again on Thursday, 1st April at the 
Seacliff Surf/Lifesaving Club at 10am. All ladies welcome to join 
for a coffee and yarn.                                                       Heather 
 

Notes from the Treasurer 
Update on the Pew Cushions Project 
I have been authorized to accept donations from the congregation 
to help offset the costs which are $1856 which, to date (14/3), I 
have received $450. I propose to close this opportunity after the 
service today and will announce total donations to this project in 
the Newsletter on Easter Sunday. We anticipate that most, if not 
all of the cushions, will be completed by the Centenary weekend.    
                                                                                           David 
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev. Gary Stuckey                    
Lectionary for Today: 28 March 2021: Is 50: 4 - 9a;             
Ps 118: 1-2, 19 - 29; Phil 2: 5 - 11; Mk 11 : 1 - 11.                                        
Reminder for Stewards:  4 April 2021                                     
Richard Lane                Pauline Galliford 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covid plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 

http://www.seacliffuc.org/
mailto:newsletter@seacliffuc.org

